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Watts Remy

From: Juniper Bacon <juniper@wasabigirl.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 12:49 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB 926

Please ban arial herbicide/pesticide spraying in State Forests as they are banned in Federal forests. Already Oregon 
Department of Forestry is planning to spray 100s of acres in Clatsop County . Some of the proposed chemicals are: 
12/31/2019 Chemical(s): 2,4-D with choline,atrazine,clopyralid,glyphosate,hexa zinone,triclopyr with ester Chemical 
Carrier(s): water,Forest Crop Oil Chemical Additive(s): Crosshair,MSO. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Susana Gladwin 
82316 Hwy 103 
Seaside Or. 97138 


